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HOLLY MILL NEWS

 | Happenings around our community | 

Upcoming events 


The Social Committee is in the process 
of planning some exciting Community 
events. Be on the lookout for more 
information about:


• Pool party


• Ice cream truck


• Movie night


• Chili cook-off


• Holiday portraits 

Annual Meeting


Thanks to all those who attended the annual meeting. Attendance was good, and we 
enjoyed the conversations. We heard your complaints and suggestions and are working on 

making Holly Mill a better place to live and play. 


Interested in helping a committee? We would love to have your input. Committees are open 
to all residents of Holly Mill, not just homeowners. Email us if interested:


board@hollymillcommunity.com

Graduation banner time!


It’s time to get your graduate’s name in for our 
banners. Sign up will be from March 1st to April 4th. 
Send us an email with the subject “Graduate.”


board@hollymillcommunity.com

Parking


Overnight street parking is prohibited. 
Violators will be assessed $100 fines 
beginning March 18th. 


Overnight parking at the pools is 
prohibited without permits. Violators are 
subject to being towed without further 
notice. 


Reach out to Sixes Management for 
overnight parking permits. 
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Have you downloaded our app?


The Sixes App is available in Google Play and App Store by 
searching “Sixes Management.”


Once registered, users can view and make payments on accounts, 
access Modification requests, view governing documents, reserve 
our pavilion, and more. Renters are also able to register accounts. 
Reach out to the Board or Sixes with questions about registering 

your account. 

ARC Updates


The Architectural Review Committee has sent lists of needed updates and repairs. 
Modifications and repairs require ARC approval of a submitted Modification Request Form. 
Please ensure ARC requests are submitted and approved prior to beginning work. 


Modification requests should be submitted through the Sixes app, or on Modification Request 

Board Position Opening


Holly Mill Community Association has an open Board position. Board positions are for 1 (one) 
year terms, and are open to any Association member in good standing. Association members 
interested in serving as a board member should send a letter of interest, including previous 
relevant experience, to:


board@hollymillcommunity.com  or hollymill@sixesmanagement.com

Community yard sale


This year’s Community Yard Sale will be April 27, from 7:00am 
to 2:00pm, and April 28, from 8:00am to 1:00pm. Visit our 
website for more information:


hollymillcommunity.com
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